
From: Anne Gehman  
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 10:47 AM 
To: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca>; Helmer, Jesse <jhelmer@london.ca> 
Subject: zoning of 446 York Street 

  

i am writing in support of the zoning for the above location for a harm reduction 

facility.  This is very much needed in our city.  Debates and studies have been going 

on for so long, and the current programmes are already proving to have a positive 

effect.  So, please lets move forward.  It is the right thing to do. 

  

Thank you, 

Anne Gehman 

resident, Ward 4 
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